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Cu rbS ide S e r v ice  
 

 

Our Curbside Service will  

continue into February  

 

When your hold(s) are ready,  

please advise us at  

(204) 482-3522  

and we will bring your items out to 

your vehicle. 

806 Manitoba Avenue 
Selkirk, MB  R1A 2H4 

Phone: (204) 482-3522   Fax: (204) 482-6166 
Web:  www.gfrl.org   

Email:  library@gfrl.org 

 
 

 
 

 
 

LIBRARY HOURS 
  

Tuesday - Thursday: 9:30am - 9pm 
Friday: 9:30am - 7:00pm  

Saturday - Sunday: 11:00am - 5pm    
 

CLOSED:  MONDAY 

Library Zoom Programming Library News 

 

Join us on Zoom  
 

Call (204) 482-3522 or email library@gfrl.org to Register 
 

Zoom Babies 
Thursdays at 10:00am and Sundays at 1:00pm 

Songs, stories with you and your kiddo (children ages 0-5). 
 

Zoom StoryTime 
Tuesdays at 10:00am and Wednesdays at 1:00pm 

Crafts to do together and stories (children ages 3-5). 
Monthly package of supplies available January 18

th 
for CurbSide pickup. 

Programming starting February 1
st
 and 2

nd
. 

 

Zoom Kids Unplugged 
Sundays at 2:30– 3:00 

Crafts to do together and games to stay connected (children in grades 1-4). 
Monthly package of supplies available January 18

th 
for CurbSide pickup. 

Programming starting February 6
th
 to 27

th
.  

 

Book Sale 
 

Want some Book Sale items?  
Visit the Library vestibule and pay online via the square  

 
https://gfrl.org/payments 

 
$1 each 

(Unless  Otherwise Marked) 
 

OR 
 

10 items for $5.00 
(With $1 items) 

Message to our Wonderful Patrons! 
 
It’s been a difficult time to receive library materials and programming remotely. The Library Board believes 

that while it is asking a lot of you and Library staff, it is important to do our utmost to protect the community 

and our over taxed health care system. 

 

The Library Board will continue to monitor the pandemic while the Library staff will continue doing their best 

to get you the reading materials you need.  We are looking forward to being able to open the doors once 

the Omicron peak is behind us. 

 

Thank you Ken Kuryliw 
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